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SVP Big Read 


September 2022 

First of all we must say a huge WELCOME BACK to 
all children as well as a wonderful WELCOME to 
our new children joining us. As usual, in this 
newsletter we have included some 
recommended reads of the month as well as 
details of online events happening soon. We 
have also included some suggestions for books 
for children who are starting school for the first 
time with us, details of what each year group will 
be reading this term in class along with a 
reminder of useful online resources which can 
support your child with reading at home. We 
hope that you find this information useful in order 
for us to work together to support your children. 
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Every September we celebrate our favourite Roald Dahl characters, stories 
and moments. This year’s global celebration of Roald Dahl stories was 
officially marked on the 13th September as Roald Dahl Story Day but 
activities will run until the end of September.


                      Reading in Class 


Each class from Nursery onwards has regular 
whole class reading lessons where one text 
is read and studied for up to 6 weeks at a 
time. Often these texts are linked to our 
projects that the children are learning 
about in class and are also sometimes 
linked to their writing lessons. These books 
can be found on our school website. 


  Reading at Home 


Our school library will once again be filled 
with books for children to take home to 
read. We have also attached the 50 
recommended reads from a brilliant 
website called, ‘Books for Topics’. If you 
would like to use the website click on the 
image in order to go straight to the list along 
with Amazon links for purchasing some of 
the books if you wish.


Reading Plus


Reading Plus  is an online reading resource, 
which offers personalised reading 
comprehension exercises that children can 
complete on any type of device.


At SVP, all children in years 2-6 will receive a 
login for this resource for them to access 
both at school and at home in order to 
improve their comprehension skills.


Please keep a look out for this! 



